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Dear Mr. Owczarski,  
 
On behalf of myself, EVI Construction, Inc. and my clients, Rebecca Osborne & 
Matthew Hetzel. We are requesting an appeal to the decision of “denial” at the Historic 
Preservation Commission Meeting on July 11th of our application for retroactive 
approval for the landscaping changes at 2112 N. Lake Drive. We would like to present 
our most recent findings to the Common Council at the next available meeting.  
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this appeal, feel free to contact me at the email or 
phone number listed below.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
        Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
        Eric Vick 
        EVI Construction, Inc 

 


